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Cody Grussendorf

From: Kate McLaughlin <akbirdwm@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 8:02 PM
To: Senate Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: SB 63 Testimony

For the Record, Testimony on SB 63 - I disagree with this bill.   
 
The state needs to raise revenue by taxing the oil companies, not attacking the fishing industry.   Raw fish tax revenues 
belong to the communities that raise it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Katherine McLaughlin, Cordova, Alaska 


